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Dear Trade Partners,  

  

      

  

Etihad Airways welcomes the decision by the US Department of Homeland Security to lift 

the electronic devices ban on flights between Abu Dhabi and the United States. This follows 

the successful validation of security measures at the US Preclearance facility at Abu Dhabi 

International Airport on 2 July 2017. 

 

 

With immediate effect, the removal of the restrictions will allow our guests flying to the 

US to carry all larger personal electronic devices, including laptops, tablets, cameras and 

e-readers, onto the aircraft subject to enhanced security measures. 

 

  

  
 
 

  

     

  

Etihad Airways Iran 
 

 
 

  

 

  
   

Stay connected   
       

  

 

  
 

 
 
 

 
 

http://www.etihad.com/
https://www.facebook.com/etihad.airways
https://twitter.com/etihadairways
https://instagram.com/etihadairways/
https://www.youtube.com/user/EtihadAirwaysTM
https://plus.google.com/+etihad/posts
https://www.linkedin.com/company/etihadairways
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